
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 19, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: Request for Information No. SS-8: Personnel Files and Internal Review Files 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

This letter constitutes our eighth formal request for additional information and records under the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. 

V 1994). 

 

I am writing to request that you make available for our review all personnel files, closed case files, 

internal security files, and any other files in your possession relating to the following Secret Service 

employees: Thomas Kelley, William Robert Greer, and James Fox. In addition, we are interested in 

any records in your collections that document the Secret Service’s internal review of its agents in 1963 

and 1964. 

 

In our letter of April 8, 1996 (SS-5), we requested the files of Roy Kellerman and Edward Tucker, 

and on June 7, 1996, we explained that we are interested in the Service’s internal security review of 

its own agents following the assassination. I am requesting that these files be made available for 

review to two members of our staff, Jeremy Gunn and Joan Zimmerman. 

 

This request includes any material classified as “COS” that is associated with these files. 

 

By making this request, we are not designating these materials “assassination records.” 



 

If it would be more convenient for you to have members of my staff visit your offices rather than 

presenting the originals of these records in our office, please suggest a time when these files could be 

available for review. 

 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

      John Machado 


